
From: Kash Dewar 
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 3:48 pm 
To: Linda Chung (Cllr);  
Cc: 4lutton.objections 
Subject: Objection to provisional granting of planning permission for 4 Lutton 
Terrace 
 
Dear Linda Chung 
I live at No 1 New Court, NW3 1HD .  
I am objecting to the provisional granting of planning permission for an 
extension to Number 4 Lutton Terrace.  
I object on the following grounds:  
It will detract from the visual impact of New Court & Lutton Terrace. and 
adjacent houses on Flask Walk:  

• The complex of buildings in the small area surrounding 4 Lutton 
Terrace are of historic and social significance and/or a listed 
building. The cottage 4 Lutton Terrace is the only building which 
is not of historic or social significance and is not consistent with 
the architectural character of the area. The addition of the 
proposed extension to the building will destroy the architectural 
integrity of the area. 

The substantial height and volume of the property that the plan 
proposes: 

• Will overlook and intrude into the rooms and gardens of flats Nos. 
1-20 New Court, Nos. 1-3 Lutton Terrace and the rear of a 
number of adjacent properties in Flask Walk. 

• Deprives many residents living in Lutton Terrace, New Court and 
Flask Walk of their visual privacy and their outlook/views. 

• Reduces the amount of sunlight falling onto New Court 
**This will be detrimental to the flora and fauna in the New Court 
gardens.  
** It potentially affects the quality of life and wellbeing of New Court 
residents. 
** This proposal is directly contrary to the express requirement of 
Camden’s local plan (policy A1) which requires any proposed 
development to have regard for and protect the quality of life of the 
neighbours and occupiers of 19th century buildings. 
I also think if this is passed it will open the doors for more badly planning 
developments in the area, and it will single the degradation of Camden 
planning permission policies. 
Kash Dewar 

 



Saunders Law is the trading name of Saunders & Partners LLP, a limited liability 
partnership registered in England and Wales with number OC400001. We are a 
firm of solicitors qualified to practise in England and Wales and are authorised 
and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority ("SRA") with number 
622823. Saunders & Partners LLP's registered office is Hamilton House, 1 
Temple Avenue, London, EC4Y 0HA. Any reference in this communication, our 
website or other correspondence, to an individual by title (for example, 
“partner”, “director” or “associate”) is a reference to such individual’s title 
within Saunders & Partners LLP. The term "partner" indicates a member of 
Saunders & Partners LLP with equivalent standing and qualifications and 
should not be construed as indicating that that person is carrying on business 
in partnership for the purposes of the UK Partnership Act 1890 / Limited 
Liability Partnership Act 200, being a Member or Equity Partner of Saunders & 
Partners LLP, or for any other purpose under the law of England and Wales.  
 
This email is CONFIDENTIAL (and may also be privileged or otherwise protected 
from disclosure) and is intended solely for the person(s) to whom it is 
addressed. If you have received it in error please notify the sender immediately 
and delete the original message from your system. You must not retain, copy 
or disseminate it. We do not accept any liability for any loss or damage caused 
as a result of computer viruses and it is your responsibility to scan any 
attachments.  
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been 
automatically archived by Mimecast. Although reasonable precautions have 
been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this email, no responsibility is 
accepted or assumed for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email 
or attachments. Please be aware of cybercrime. Criminals may send emails 
that appear to be from this firm, without our consent or knowledge. Saunders 
Law takes all reasonable steps to prevent this from happening, but cannot be 
held responsible if money is lost in these circumstances. From time to time we 
may request a transfer of money from you, by email. If you are ever unsure 
whether or not this request is legitimate, please contact your solicitor or our 
accounts team. We accept no responsibility or liability for malicious or 
fraudulent emails purportedly coming from the firm. It is your responsibility to 
ensure that any emails coming from Saunders Law are genuine before relying 
on anything contained within them.  

 


